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October 6, 2017
Mr. Roger Seely
Supervisor
St. Joseph Charter Township - via email
3000 Washington
St. Joseph, M1 49085
RE: Change to the Comcast channel line-up in your community
Dear Mr. Seely:
As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you informed, beginning on December 12, 2017, ESPN Classic,
channel 403, will no longer be included on the Comcast channel line-up as part of the Sports Entertainment
channel.

Customers will be notified in advance of this change via a message included in the monthly bill statement.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information; | can be reached at
(224) 229-6844.

Sincerely,

Greg Gomolka
Government Affairs Manager



